
 

 

 

 

  

September DAKids Lessons 

9/5 Jesus Will Return   Revelation 21-22 

9/12  God Created the World  Genesis 1 

9/19  God Created People   Genesis 1-2 

9/26  Sin Entered the World   Genesis 3 

 

DAKids Lessons are offered in person (Children’s Church).  If you need an at-
home version, please email dorseyvillealliancekids@gmail.com.    

 

On September 5th, we'll be learning about Jesus' return - 
the LAST lesson in our three-year journey through the 
Bible!  Which means that it will also be a Party 
Sunday! We'll be playing review games, having a special 
treat, and working for a team trophy.   

Then, beginning September 12th, we start our journey 
again!  The ideal is for DAKids to go through the Bible twice 
during their Children’s Church years.  All ages learn that the 
Bible isn’t just a collection of stories but rather a unified 
story of God’s redemption –the entire Bible points to Jesus.  

Please read the 

enclosed information 

on our updated health 

& safety modifications 

for Children’s Church. 

It would be helpful for 

kids to be aware of these 

changes prior to Sunday. 

Sunday, Sept. 19th, 6-7:30pm 

On the last Sunday before 
autumn officially begins, we’ll 
have a party to send off the 
summer!  We’ll play some 
outdoor games, have some 
snacks and popsicles, and 
make a craft.   

 

SEPTEMBER’S EVENING EVENT 

Color and hang 

the enclosed 

paper for our 

September 

memory verse: 

Psalm 19:1. 
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Temporary Health & Safety Modifications for DAKids Children’s Church 
Updated September 1, 2021 

 

Children’s Church will be held in the Fellowship Hall to provide more spacing.  Kids will sit at 

tables that are distanced for six-feet spacing, with only siblings sharing tables.   

Indoor activities and games will be designed to minimize the chance that children would be 

within six feet of each other for fifteen minutes or more. 

When weather permits, activities will be held outside to allow more freedom in movement 

(and also to give children wearing masks an opportunity for a mask-break if desired). 

Snack time will be at the tables, with all snacks prepackaged and hand sanitizer used before 

and after eating.   

Parents are reminded that if a child is exhibiting any symptoms of COVID-19 (including 

fever/chills, cough, difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle/body aches, headache, sore throat, 

runny nose, nausea, vomiting, congestion, new loss of taste/smell), the child should stay at 

home.   

The DAKids leadership team recommends children wearing masks during Children’s Church.  

The CDC guidance for quarantining after close contact among children is much less 

restrictive if both the positive case and the close contact were wearing masks properly.  For 

the health of the children and in hopes to protect everyday life for them as much as possible 

(not having to miss school or activities due to quarantine), we feel that it is worth 

temporarily having masks again in Children’s Church.  The DAKids leaders will be wearing 

masks during this time, but masking is not required for attendance of Children’s Church. 


